
Recruitment of HKU Student Delegates for COP21  

Dear Students,  

 

The United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change (COP21) will be held in Paris from 30 

November to 11 December 2015. COP21 will be a crucial conference, as it needs to achieve a new 

international agreement on the climate, applicable to all countries, with the aim of keeping global warming 

below 2°C. 

 

The University of Hong Kong is privileged to participate in the COP21 as an observer organisation. We 

are allowed to send two delegates to the conference. We are now looking for two student delegates who: 

 Have a good command of English;  

 Are enthusiastic about environmental and broader sustainability issues; and  

 Can serve as a HKU student ambassador at the COP21. 

 

All student delegates are expected to be self-financing and make their own arrangements. They are 

required to conduct a sharing session with HKU community upon return. Interested and committed students 

may apply on-line at http://wp.cedars.hku.hk/form/node/175 on or before Friday, September 11, 2015. 

Shortlisted applicants will be invited to attend a selection interview by the end of September.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact us at cedars-programmes@hku.hk. 

 

Thank you very much.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

Michele Fok (Ms) 

Senior Student Advising Officer (Student Development)  

Centre of Development and Resources for Students  
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